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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: August 7, 2013 

Re: Coordinated Effects and the Historical Trading Report 

 

The MSA is today releasing a report that contains responses to comments by 
stakeholders posted June 17, 2013, provides its decision in this matter and attaches its 
letter of recommendation to David Erickson, President & CEO of the Alberta Electric 
System Operator. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

/s/ Harry Chandler 

Administrator 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/HTR%20Response%20Decision%20Recommendation%20130807.pdf

